
To: Board of Education 
From: David Cunningham, executive director human resources & legal counsel 
Re: Reimbursement for Student Losses 
Date: May 10, 2018 
 
 
Background: 
Sixteen students had personal property stolen from a district vehicles while on a trip to 
St. Louis, MO.  Parents have requested reimbursement for the stolen items.  Families 
provided a list of stolen items.  Staff has cross-checked values and found the requested 
amounts to be appropriate. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
Staff recommends the board approve the requests for reimbursement from the sixteen 
students whose property was stolen in the total amount of $9,933.90. 
 
 
Motion: 
“I move that the Board of Education approve the individual reimbursements for the 
sixteen students whose property was stolen in the total amount of $9,933.90.” 
 
 
 


